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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 

Next week we will be celebrating Harvest. This year, we are unable to meet together at St. 

Nicholas for our normal service. Instead, we would like you to join with us by donating to 

the local foodbank, as we give thanks for all the good and positive things in our lives. 

The foodbank are particularly asking for: 

Long life puddings/Sweet treats 

Tinned meat 

Tinned carrots and peas 

Long life fruit juice 

Nappies (sizes 4-6) 

 

Children can take their donation to their classroom and we will then ensure that all items 

are quarantined for the regulated time before they are donated. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in these uncertain times. 

 

Mrs Scott 
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